10.07.2019

COOPERATION OF EXTERNAL ENTITIES WITH THE EPC CONTRACTOR

PDH Polska informs business entities who express their interest in cooperation with HEC, that we do not
provide information, mediate, arrange contacts or undertake any other activities in the field of economic
cooperation with HEC.

Please be advised that the “Polimery Police” project is carried out by Hyundai Engineering Company (HEC) in
the EPC formula, selected through a tender procedure. To meet numerous inquiries, PDH Polska informs
business entities who express their interest in cooperation with HEC, that we do not provide information,
mediate, arrange contacts or undertake any other activities in the field of economic cooperation with HEC.
Please note that PDH Polska has no authorization from HEC, to provide such information or perform such
activities.

Having the above in mind, please send these inquiries directly to our EPC Contractor, HEC. In addition, we kindly
informs that all inquiries addressed to us, regarding business cooperation in the implementation of "Polimery
Police” project with the EPC Contractor, for example via contact form located on the pdhpolska.eu website or
other forms of communication with Our company, in reference with the content of this statement, can remain
unanswered.



